
1: BHPA Subs Increase
An increase in BHPA membership fees has been agreed by the
BHPA Exec. Annual Flying membership will increase by £4 to £99
(the £7 discount for Direct Debit payers remains unchanged). The

new rates will come into force on 1st April 2015

Joining Fee £22 (unchanged)
2 Year Membership £167
Flying Membership £ 99

FM Family Group £88
FM Concessionary £79
Non-flying Membership £39 (reduced)
Trial Membership £53

Day rates will remain unchanged at £15 / £5 for under 18’s.

2: Paypal
Just a reminder that members can now renew their membership
using paypal. The relevant amount can be sent to Paypal using
the identifier ‘payments@bhpa.co.uk’, including the sender’s
BHPA membership number in the comments box.
Licence holders who need their membership forms counter-

signed will need to send this in seperately; the licence will not be
renewed without this

For more information contact:

Michelle Lanman, 0116 2894 316

michelle-lanman@bhpa.co.uk

3: AGM
The 2015 BHPA AGM will take place at the Belfry Hotel,
Nottingham on Saturday March 7th in tandem with the BGA’s
AGM and trade exhibition. To include:

- Election of Officers to BHPA Exexcutive Committee
- Officers’ reports to AGM
- Presentation of BHPA Merit Awards

- Members’ discission forum

4:  Courses
Club Coach Course

14th to 15th March 2015
Derbyshire Soaring Club
Tel 07762 847 722
Contact: Alan Horsfield
alanhorsfly84@gmail.com

Instructor / Senior Coach Course

21st to 23rd April 2015
Lilleshall National Sports Centre
This course will only run if we have sufficient numbers.

For more information contact:

Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316

stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk
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